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ilio:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors in CID and SGOD
Unit Heads

DMEA Coordinators in the Division

DFTA Members in the Division

All Others Concern

From: FROM THE OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
Subject: RESCHEDULING OF THE CONDUCT OF REGIONAL MONITORING,
EVALUATION AND ADJUSTMENT (RMEA) FOR FISCALYEAR 2022
Date: October 19, 2022
1. Due to conflict of Regional Office activities, the Regional Memorandum No. 980,

4.

5.

s. 2022 entitled Conduct of Regional Monitoring, Evaluation, and Adjustment
(RMEA) for Schools Division Offices, Fiscal Year 2022 was now moved to
October 27-28, 2022.

The RMEA presentation of Schools Division Offices shall also include the 3
Quarter DMEA Report to be presented on the second day.

In line with this, all the SDO units concerned shall submit their 3® Quarter
DMEA Report from July to September 2022 to SMME on or before October 24,
2022 (Monday) for consolidation.

Attached is the Regional Memorandum 1145, s. 2022 entitled “Rescheduling
of the Conduct of Regional Monitoring, Evaluation, and Adjustment (RMEA) for
Schools Division Offices, Fiscal Year 2022".

Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

AGUEDg C. FERNANDEZ, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Address: DepEd SDO, Burgos st., Dagupan City
Telephone No.: (075) 615-2645/(075) 615-2641
Email Address: dagupan.city@deped.gov.ph
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Office of the Regional Director

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM <
No. __]145 , 5. 2022 007 05 2022

RESCHEDULING OF THE CONDUCT OF REGIONAL MONITORING,
EVALUATION, AND ADJUSTMENT (RMEA) FOR SCHOOLS
DIVISION OFFICES, FISCAL YEAR 2022

To: Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs of Functional Divisions in the Regional Office
All Others Concerned

1 Due to conflict of Regional Office activities, the Regional Memorandum No.
980, s. 2022 entitled Conduct of Regional Monitoring, Evaluation, and Adjustment
(RMEA) for Schools Division Offices, Fiscal Year 2022 which was rescheduled from
September 1-2, 2022 to October 13-14, 2022, is now moved to October 27-28
2022.

2: It is hereby informed that the rescheduled conduct of the 2nd Quarter
RMEA shall also include the 3rd Quarter RMEA Report to be presented on the
second day of the activity.

3. All other provisions relative to the conduct of this activity are still in effect.

4. For clarifications and inquiries, please contact the Quality Assurance
Division (QAD) at telephone number (072) 682-2324 or Dr. Liezl P. Mique, EPS of
QAD and focal person in-charge of RMEA through | email-address at
liezl. mique@deped.gov.ph or through mobile number-09260837267.

Sh Please be guided accordingly.

TOLENTINO G. AQUINO
Director IV A

QAD/fad/RM_2022 Rescheduling of RMEA 2022
October 5, 2022
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DepEd Region I: Built on character; empowered by competence.

Flores St., Catbangen, City of San Fernando, La Union
(072) 607-8137 / 682-2324
regionl@deped.gov.ph | www.depedrol.com




